

WORKSHEET 3.12**I. Rewrite these sentences, using "too" or "enough"**

1. This soup is very hot. We can't eat it.

=>

2. These oranges are ripe. You can eat them.

=>

3. This morning is very cold. We couldn't go swimming.

=>

4. She can't carry the box; it's very heavy.

=>

5. The room was very dirty. Nobody can learn it

=>

II. Rewrite the sentences using "enough" instead of "too....to"

6. He is too old to wear this colored shirt.

=>

7. She is too weak to carry this box.

=>

8. This pen is too expensive for me to buy.

=>

9. Bill was too stupid to understand what I had said.

=>

10. This bag is too heavy for her to carry.

=>

11. The test was too difficult for them to do.

=>

12. I'm too poor to help you with the money.

=>

13. This book is too dull to read.

=>

14. The room is too dark for us to study.

=>

15. The shelf is too high for her to reach.

=>

III. Give the correct form of the words in brackets

16. Should I write "British" or "English" as my? (nation)
 17. We have worked together for several months to provide good facilities forpeople (able)
 18. Have you ever seen this comedy? It is really (fun)
 19. I love action films. They are very..... (excite)
 20. Street are decorated withlights and red banners (colour)

IV. Choose the correct answer A,B,C or D for each of the gaps to complete the following text

Tra Co Beach in Quang Ninh province is located 9 kilometers from Mong Cai. It has the (31).....and the most romantic beach in Vietnam. Tourists can enjoy the (32).....of white sand beaches and green sea water all year (33).....Visitors can (34).....enjoy the sunset or sunrise in Con Mang islet. You can visit Tra Co Communal House, Linh Khanh Pagoda, and Tra Co Church. If tourists want some fresh (35)....., they can find it from fishing boats. They can take part in "Tra Co Festival" from May 30 to June 6

- | | | | |
|----------------|--------------|--------------|----------------|
| 21. A. long | B. longer | C. longest | D. much longer |
| 22. A. beauty | B. beautiful | C. of beauty | D. pretty |
| 23. A. over | B. long | C. round | D. longer |
| 24. A. be | B. be able | C. then | D. also |
| 25. A. seafood | B. menu | C. air | D. water |

V. Read the passage and then answer the questions

The Amazon River in South America is an amazing and important river for the planet. The Amazon River carries more water than any other river in the world. In fact, the Amazon River is responsible for twenty percent of fresh water that flows into the world's oceans.

The Amazon River is the second longest river in the world (the Nile River in Africa is the longest) and about 6,400 km long. The Amazon River has the largest area of land that flows into the river, and more tributaries than any other river in the world- more than 200 tributaries

26. How many percentage of fresh water flowing into the world' ocean is the Amazon River responsible for?

27. Does the Amazon River carry more water than any other river in the world?

28. How long is the Amazon River?

29. What is the longest river in the world?

30. How many tributaries does it have?

VI. Complete these sentences

31. Most/ people/ Tokyo/ travel/ work/ by train

32. I/ be/ Sa Pa/ many times/ with/ family

33. I/ not/ go/ school/ yesterday/ because/ I/ ill

34. Nha Trang/ attract/ lots/ tourists/ because/ it/ most beautiful/ beaches/ Vietnam

35. You/ heard/ latest/ news/ flood/ Da Nang?